
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to invite you to our Coffee 

Morning 

 

 

Date: Thursday 28th April 

Time: 9:30am – 10:45am 

At: College Park School 

 

We invite you to join Pamela – Post 16+teacher & career leader, for our first 

career related coffee morning with a focus on Supported Internships. 
 

Representatives from West London College, Westminster Council and the 

charity organisation Balance will attend to share information about what 

Supported Internships are and how they work. 
 

This informal setting will provide parents/carers with a unique opportunity to 

ask questions about how these opportunities might benefit their child 

specifically and help inform future decisions. 

We look forward to seeing you!  
 


